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Re. Addendum #2: I share the concerns expressed in a previously submitted question. The potential for temperature-related problems is 

unacceptably high. Given that there is room to both perform work and allow for single-boat passage, it may be worth revisiting this 

addendum.

Question Submitted: 10/1/2010 12:22:11 PM

A: Revisions to the schedule for this work cannot be modified due to commitments to the City and ODNR.

Addendum 2 states that all deck edge patching and pile encasement is to be completed in Nov./Dec.  With temperatures below freezing in 

this time frame and with the thin concrete sections, extensive enclosures, scaffolding, and heating will be required.  The pile encasement 

work will not impact the boat traffic.  Could the overhead work be scheduled in early spring prior to boating season or completed under a 

traffic control plan?  Can this interim completion date be revised?

Question Submitted: 10/1/2010 10:48:49 AM

A: Revisions to the schedule for this work cannot be modified due to commitments to the City and ODNR.
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*** DISCLAIMER - Prebid questions and answers provided are for informational purposes only and are not part of the Bid Documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, the Department will issue an 

addendum addressing the request.


